
 

  

 

 

 
Project Update—December 14, 2018 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Week of December 10 

Twelve-foot diameter culvert work 
continued along 82nd Street throughout 
the week. Work on the box culvert west of 
Knox Ave was restarted. 

Week of December 17 

Twelve-foot diameter culvert work will 
continue along 82nd Street throughout the 
week. This work is expected to last until 
Christmas. Box culvert work will continue 
throughout the winter. 

  


